
 

 
Application for patronage of a secondary School 

 

The Department of Education and Skills has announced plans for the establishment of six 
post-primary (secondary) schools to open in September 2020 and has invited patron bodies 
to apply for patronage of these schools.  
 

The Islamic Foundation on Ireland (IFI) as a recognised patron body has applied for 
patronage of the planned school for Blanchardstown West, D15 and Blanchardstown Village 
D15 (See map below of catchment area of the school.) 
 

The school is to cater for children living within the school area who are due to commence 
their post-primary education from 2020 onwards.  
Parental preference is central to the process of choosing the patron body. An online 
Patronage Process system has been developed by the Dept. of Education to provide 
information to all parents. Parental preference (of the patron body) will be submitted by 
parents online. 
 

School info: 
Size: (pupils): 800. 
Ethos: Islamic (if successful.) 
Type: co-education. 
Please make the Islamic Foundation of Ireland your choice for the patron body of the school. 
Contact us for more information: patron@islamicfoundation.ie 
 

 


